
Hunting

Policy Statement of the PFFPOA Board of Directors

November, 1 2014

By both North Carolina State and Transylvania County laws, it is not illegal to hunt 
or target shoot on our properties. However, it is illegal to discharge a weapon in 
an unsafe manner such as near a building or near where people are present. 
Given the size of our lots, the very limited visibility, and the range of hunting and 
target shooting weapons, we do not consider it possible to hunt or target shoot 
safely within the confines of our community. Therefore, we strongly discourage 
property owners from hunting, target shooting, or giving permission to others to 
hunt or shoot on their properties. 


